The Caton Chronicle



Summer Term Newsletter: 21st July 2023

www.catonprimary.school

Follow us on social media:



https://www.facebook.com/CatonPS/



Congratulations to this year's award winners.

Early Years: Darcy

English: Lucy B

Mathematics: Harris

Science: George

Foreign

Languages: Kirk

PE & Sport: Lucie E

& Hanna

Art & Design: Finley

Humanities: Euan

Performing

Arts: Thea

Progress: Hlib

Citizenship: Harrison

& Shifra

Overall Academic

Alice & Lana

Achievement: Headteacher's

Award: Evan

GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK

Today we said goodbye to our wonderful Year 6s. Their leaving assembly reflected what accomplished young people they have become, ready for their secondary school adventure.



We're very proud of each of them for so many reasons: the hard work they have put into their lessons over the years; the kindness and friendship they have shown to others in school; the confidence they have mustered to perform on the stage; the independence they have shown on trips away from home; the way in which they have represented our school at external events; and maybe most of all, the fun and laughter that they have shared. What we hope they have gained as part of our school family is confidence, values, self-belief and a sense that they are unique and precious individuals who have something to share with this world. As they leave, they will take with them their memories of learning with laughter. Caton Primary School is just a small part of their pathway but we hope it has made them ready to take on the exciting challenges that are ahead. Good luck Year 6!



100% attendance

Well done to the following children for achieving 100% attendance in the summer term:

Penny Heidi Isabella Stanley Darcy Lucy Robin Henley Hollie Finley Bithiah Shifra Isla O Ollie Aila Innes Evan **Dominik** Thomas W Hanna George Kirk Adie

Six of our children actually managed to come to school every single day throughout the whole year without missing one single day! A huge well done to them!

Heidi Penny Adie Kirk George Hanna

CLASS 3 RIVER TRIP

On Wednesday, Class 3 had a wonderful, sunny trip to the River Lune to carry out their geography fieldwork. Whilst at the river, the children used their knowledge and skills to produce fieldwork sketches and to conduct investigations at the water's edge. The trip was a brilliant way to end a fun-filled year.





OPEN AFTERNOON

We will be holding our first open afternoon of the Autumn term on Friday, 15th September. Parents are welcome to visit and see the school in action and to have an informal chat with teachers about how their children have settled in. Prospective parents are, of course, very welcome too and tours of the school will be available. Please pass on the news to families you know who have young children.

A MESSAGE FROM MRS BOWSKILL

As the academic draws to a close, I would like to express my gratitude to a number of people:

- To parents for your unstinting support we send out a lot of messages and there is so much to remember. You do an amazing job!
- To our wonderful PTA who work so hard to provide enjoyable social events and to raise much-needed funds for school.
- To our brilliant governing body who give of their time so generously and genuinely care about our school.
- To the amazing staff team who go above and beyond for our pupils every single day.
- To each and every child for making our job the best job in the world.

I wish you all a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday, 4th September.

SUMMER HOLIDAY BIBLE CLUB!

Come along to the Summer
Holiday Bible Club on
Wednesday 16th August at
Caton Primary Sports Hall
from 10 - 2 pm. Choose from
games, football, crafts,water
fight, sports, baking and other
fun activities while finding out
about some stories from the
Bible.

Drinks and snacks provided, please bring a packed lunch.
Cost is £5 (free if that's a problem, please contact beforehand), £3 siblings
Please contact Suzanne
Smith on

smithsuzanne100@yahoo.co m or on 770106 for more information or to book a place. Please book ASAP to help with planning, thank you. All primary school and current Year 7 children welcome!

THANK YOU

Thank you so much for everyone's kind messages and gifts this week. The staff room has been full of treats and we are so grateful for your generosity.

PTA NEWS

The PTA will be holding a family fun event and barbecue straight after school on Friday, 15th September. Further details to follow. Save the date!

The PTA AGM will be held on 28th September at 8pm in the Station Hotel. It would be great to see as many of you as possible as this is an opportunity to see how the funds you have raised have been used to benefit the school and to have a say in future fundraising events.

I Love Reading competition

Well done to Hanna, Dominik and Lena who handed in some excellently written and illustrated book reviews.



DIARY OF EVENTS

Date	Event	Action	Who
01/09/23	INSET day	School closed	
04/09/23	School reopens to Year 1 to 6 at 8:45am		Y1-6
05/09/23	Meeting for parents of children going on the France trip	Please save the date for this important meeting when final arrangements and kit lists will be shared	Y6
06/09/23	Reception children start full time		R
06/09/23	Class 4 swimming commences at Hornby Pool	Please return slips re goggles and awards	Y5/6
12/09/23	Multi sports club commences	Forms out soon	Y1-6
15/9/23	Open afternoon from 1:30pm	Join us and bring friends along	All
15/9/23	PTA family fun event and barbecue - 3:15pm onwards	Details to follow. Save the date	All
19/09/23 - 23/09/23	Year 6 France trip		Y6
22/09/23 25/09/23	Year 5 Bikeability	Information to follow	Y5 (in Sept)
28/9/23	PTA AGM - 8pm Station Hotel	Please join us	All

